
Downtown  Recreation  Center
pool gets new equipment and
deck
The pool at the Downtown Recreation Center has been undergoing
some much needed updating.

The installation of a new pool pump VFD (Variable Frequency
Drive), new chemical controller and new backwash controller
was  recently  completed  and  all  are  performing  up  to
expectations.

The rusted rebar areas in the plaster on the pool floor have
been repaired by scuba divers from Underwater Unlimited and a
new pool heater is scheduled to be installed soon.

All work is expected to be completed in January 2017.
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